
  
 
To: Member Countries 
Subject: Invitation and Call for Summer Workshop 2017 Participations 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Member Countries,  
 
Union of Mediterranean Architects (UMAR) has organized more than 20 Summer Workshops 
since 1995 in Mediterranean countries. UMAR Summer Workshops mediate between 
Mediterranean architects and the students of architecture for the improvement of relationship 
in professional solidarity, friendship and mutual respect, which will result in concrete 
cooperation. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that; UMAR has received Workshop invitation from Ibn Khaldoun 
University (UIK) / Tunisia which will be organized from 03th July to 16th July 2017 in Tunisia 
under the theme of “The Sacred Architecture”. Every member section to propose one 
candidate student of architecture for participation to the summer workshop and to propose one 
substitute student of architecture (3rd or 4th level). 
 
Due to limited time and tight schedule, as Vice President Amir TURKİ has informed you; you 
are kindly asked to send the names of candidate student as well as his/her substitute at the 
latest on 20th of June 2017, to the contact information below. It is crucial that you also state 
whether the student needs an invitation letter for visa procedures. 

 
Amir TURKİ / Vice President and Summer School Coordinator 
amir.turki@planet.tn  
amir.turki.at@gmail.com  
 
Necip MUTLU / Secretary General 
info@umar.org 
info@mo.org.tr  
 
Please be apprised that the hosting University has offered to cover accommodation and 
catering expenses of students; in which case the student participating the workshop is going 
to be covering transportation and visa expenses on his/her own budget. 
 
You may find the invitation letter of Ibn Khaldoun University (UIK) / Tunisia and UMAR Summer 
School Application form attached to this letter. 
 
Best Regards 

 
Necip MUTLU  
UMAR Secretary General 
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